

Professional Fire Fighters of Pembroke Pines IAFF Local 2292



March 2, 2022

Dear Matty Curbelo,

Hope to find you well during these trying times in our Country right now.

This leads to the importance of this Letter of Support to Keiser University and yourself over the past 6 years of our business relationship. As the President of Pembroke Pines Fighters Local 2292, I can honestly say that since the first day that we met you have made our partnership feel like family.

It is hard to find a place for our organization to host monthly meetings, this struggle is due to space requirements. Some months our attendance is light and others we generate a larger crowd. You have always been willing and able to accommodate our needs. Your promptness in responding is like no other.

I do realize that there are several Keiser locations throughout the nation, but Pembroke Pines is very fortunate to have you in the city. Our members of the organization also like to provide back to the community, with this being said we are always willing to help Keiser if need be. In the past we have assisted in certifying some of your staff in CPR. This is another example of your University going above and beyond to provide a service to the students and guests at your facility.

Looking forward to a long lasting friendship that has developed from you, Matty Curbelo. But most of all to Keiser University for recognizing the valued employee that you are.

Stay Safe. Sincerely, Paul Smith

President, Local 2292

Professional Fire Fighters of Pembroke Pines P.O. Box 820040 South Florida, FL 33082-0040